
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

 
 

         Tuesday 4th October, 2022 

 

Pupil Progress Meetings with Parents and Carers – Week Beginning 17th October 2022 

CRC Article 28 – All children have the right to a good quality education. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Towards the end of this term, you will have the opportunity to come into school to meet with your child’s 
class teacher to discuss your child’s progress. 

I am pleased to inform you that these meetings are now able to be held in school, as face-to-face meetings. 

Appointments with class teachers are currently being released for week beginning 17th October 2022.   

Please note that all intervention groups and school clubs, with the exception of Cooking Club, will be 
cancelled for this week only (wb 17th October). 

Should you have any questions, please contact the School Office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

L. Boulton 

 

Mrs. L. Boulton      

Head Teacher      

  

 

 

 


